WELCOME TO OUR

Weekly Newsletter ne're so glad you're here!



HAPPY NEW YEAR! WELCOME TO 2023

It's going to be a great year!

Welcome to 2023!!! I hope that you all have enjoyed your winter break and spent your time enjoying family and friends. I hope that everyone is well-rested and ready to finish our year strong! We all know that once the holiday break passes, the rest of the year will fly by.

So as we prepare to move into the last half of the school year, please continue to focus on providing our students with the best education possible and the best you, that you can be. And as always, the admin is here to support you. Together we are #ConwayStrong.

Non-Flex Day Schedule

Can't wait to see everyone on Tuesday for our first professional development of 2023. It's guaranteed to be a day filled with lots of learning and preparation time. Please see the schedule for Tuesday's professional development: 7:30-8:30-Racial Equity

8:30-11:30- PLC (Admin meeting time 9:30-11:30 after supporting PLCs)

11:30-12:45- Lunch

12:50-2:20- Edmentum (Exact Path) training

